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OFFICIAL 

 
 

TO ALL STAFF  
 

        
The attention of all staff is directed to the passing of –:  
 

Retired Station Officer 
John Harold Bertram 

SAMFS ID 1503 
DOB 01/05/1948 

 
 
 
John joined SAMFS on Monday the 18th of August 1975 
and retired on Tuesday the 19th of August 2003. 
John was promoted to Senior Firefighter on the 12th of March 1985 
and then to Station Officer on the 20th of July 1989. 
 
John served proudly at Adelaide Station, St Marys Station, and in the Fire Safety 
Department. 
John was suffering from Creutzfeldt-Jakob Disease and passed away peacefully on Friday 
the 30th of June 2023 comforted by Family.  
 
Funeral details are as follows:  
 

                      Date:     07th of July 2023 
                  Time:     1200 Hours 

Venue:   Stan Crapp Funerals 
                 125 Manning Street 
                  Kiama NSW 2533 
                  
                          

If you or anyone you know needs assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our   
ESC, EAP Providers MOW (Cognition, Human Psychology, Auspsych and Converge) or 
Lifeline. 
Yours sincerely, 
Brian Moon 
MFS Employee Support Coordinator  
t 08 8204 3650 | m 0427082457 |  employeesupportcoordinator.samfs@sa.gov.au 

Cognition regularly provides helpful information sheets on a variety of subjects, including relationships, 
mental health and habits. If you’d like to access these information sheets, please visit the Employee Support 
section of the Members Only website, or, click here 

 

http://www.mfs.sa.gov.au/
https://www.mfs.sa.gov.au/site/members_only/employee_support_program.jsp

